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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Lamotrigine Tablets USP, 100 mg  

Lot # Exp. Date Size NDC Dates Distributed 

331771 June 2021 100 count 
bottles 51672-4131-1 August 23 to August 30, 2019 

Taro Pharmaceuticals U.S.A. Inc. is initiating a recall of one (1) lot of Lamotrigine Tablets USP, 
100 mg, 100 count bottles, Lot # 331771. This recall is being initiated because an investigation 
determined that Lot # 331771 was inadvertently cross-contaminated with a small quantity of 
another drug, Enalapril maleate, at the same facility. Enalapril maleate is indicated for 
hypertension and congestive heart failure. Chronic exposure may impact users, particularly 
small children or pregnant women. It is associated with risk of birth defects in developing fetus. 
This recall is being conducted to the consumer level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


